
 

11th of March Newsletter 

 
Dear year3 parents,  

First, I would like remind you that the Sport's Day will be held next Thursday, 

March 15th. Students should come wearing their P.E. trousers and the t-shirt 

according to their designated team. 

 Second, kindly send the money for the Class photo no later than Wednesday, 

March 14th as the class photos are scheduled to take place on Sunday, March 18th. 

Finally , I would like to remind you to encourage your children to do homework 

alone; this helps me find out what the students understood in class and what they 

didn’t therefore helping me know what to cover again or explain one on one to 

students. Also, reading is very important; students should read at least 20/30 

minutes every day.  

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me through the contact 

page on weebly. 

 Regards, 

Mrs. Sherine 



 

Below is this week's plan:  

English:  

We will start looking at Unit 6 (Acting Fun) 

This week the kids will learn about Play Scripts and know more about its features.  

Unit 15: Singular and Plural Grammar:  

Powerful verbs  Spelling: 

Chant, munch, bounce, gaze, jabber, shuffle, whisper, ramble, explore, and sob. 

Maths: 

 Unit 9: Mass  

Unit 10: Capacity 

Science:  

Unit 5: Materials 

 This week we will learn about different materials and their properties. 

Social studies:  

 Unit 3: The view from my window. 

 This week the students will learn about the changing seasons. 

 


